
Meeting Minutes for February 8, 2018 

No president tonight, Michael KA4VCA filled in.  

Secretary 

1. No new activities. 

2. Website was updated with Winter Field Day information. 

Vice President 

1. Robert N4IXT to do CHIRP meeting first meeting after BARC Hamfest 

2. Looking for more programs 

Treasurer 

1. We are in good shape, dollars haven’t changed since last meeting.  

2. We got two QSL cards in from Winter Field Day. 

Repeater 

Repeater is hands of Yeasu. They said since this was a “freebie” it wasn’t under warranty, thus 

we’d have to pay. We are waiting on them to do analysis, we are low on priority.  

Winter Field Day 

Robert gave WFD report. Totals can be found on the http://w4shl.com website.  

Community 

Jeff reported that a new DMR antenna going into place in Shelby County at the water tower. 

Repeater had been at Doug Jackson’s.  

Presentation 

 Michael KA4VCA gave a presentation on conductance.  

Meeting adjourned  

http://w4shl.com/

